
IMPORTANT NOTICE March 23, 2020 

 

PAHMA has cancelled the Spring Conference scheduled for April 23rd as a 

precaution due to the Novel Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19). 

Please accept our apologies.  Given the continued spread of the novel 

coronavirus, as well as bans on travel and attendance at group events, with 

uncertainty as to when these restrictions will end, PAHMA has chosen to 

cancel this training.  PAHMA’s main concern is the safety and wellness of our 

members, their employees, and the residents at their properties.   

We are hopeful to be able to reschedule this training for a later date in the 

year and will notify our membership when/if a new date is determined.   

PAHMA will give each member the choice to either allow PAHMA to hold 

any registration fee already paid to be applied to a future training or to have 

the fee returned/refunded.     

Please notify info@pahma.org to advise of your choice.   

Thank you for your understanding. 

PAHMA Board of Directors  
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